
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2015 
 
 
 
Ms. Margaret Wuerstle 
Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council 
1926 Victoria Avenue 
Fort Myers, FL 33901 
 
Dear Ms. Wuerstle: 
 
The City of Sanibel is pleased to support the Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council’s application 
for the Florida Humanities Council grant.  Thousands of visitors come to Sanibel each year for vacations 
or business.  Alerting visitors as well as residents to the presence of Sanibel’s art works will help them 
learn about the area and the history that inspired these works.    
 
The City of Sanibel will assist with this important project by providing information on City art works to be 
included in the guide and assisting as possible in providing background information on the sites.  A City 
staff member will also participate in reviewing the draft Art Field Guide and online map to ensure the 
accuracy of information on Sanibel art works.  Last, the City will assist in the distribution of the Field 
Guides by making them available at the City offices. 
 
Should you have any questions about our support for this project, please feel free to contact me at ……… 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 


